
 

Viewmont High 
9th Grade Viking Preview 

February 4, 2021 
7:00 – 8:00 pm 

Viking Preview will be held at VHS the evening of February 4th  
from 7:00 – 8:00 pm for 9th grade students living in  

Viewmont High School boundaries.  Due to COVID-19,  
the 9th grade student and one parent only should attend. 

 

  7:00 – 7:20 pm        7:30 – 7:50 pm 
    A-K meet in Auditorium   A-K attend open house 
   L-Z attend open house        L-Z meet in Auditorium  

 

This is an informative event to receive 10th grade registration 
materials and to visit with staff and see the programs offered 

at Viewmont.  

A recorded presentation and registration materials will be 
available on the VHS website after the event for those unable 

to attend.   
 https://vhs.davis.k12.ut.us/parents-students/counseling-center/viking-preview 
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